
Firth Primary School – October Update 
 

25th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back to term 2. 

 

This is a very busy and exciting term with lots happening over the next few weeks until 

Christmas. 

 

We don't have the use of Seesaw I'm afraid, but we will let you know as soon as we do.  In 

the meantime, we will try to keep you up to date in other ways.  At the moment email will be 

our main form of communication from the office. 

 

What's happening: 

 

We are doing Pupil Conversations starting this week to get the perspective of the children on 

what is happening in their school and what is important to them.  A few random groups of 

children from each class will have a discussion with Mrs Rendal, and their views will be 

recorded on the Self-Evaluation Floor Book. 

 

The Parent Council are organising a Halloween Disco for Friday evening, so I hope you are all 

ready for a spooktacular event!  More information will follow regarding the details. 

 

We plan to have a Remembrance service on the 11th of November and Children in Need on 

the 18th of November, which the Kids Community Group will let you know about. 

 

There will be the usual National Assessments (SNSAs) for P1 P4 and P7 and other 

assessments (SOFAs) for P2 P3 P5 P6 - these will take place during the month of November. 



 

We will start our concert organisation mid-November and the performances will be at the 

end of term.  Look out for scripts going home and costume requirements.  The actual dates 

and times have not been confirmed but we will do that this week. 

 

And finally for this update, we will begin our advent calendar activities at the beginning of 

December and our parties will be on the last day of term. 

 

If you have any questions, please get in touch. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Emma Jane Rendall 


